
Over the next few months we will be covering the following themes and focusing on how to bring
them to life in a creative and educational way, along with following your child's individual interests at
that moment. We will do this through a variety of making, dancing, singing, stories and so much
more. Please look at our parent partnership and nursery life each month to see how we are covering
the themes in more detail and how you can extend your child's learning at home.

Themes for the upcoming months...
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“ H a p p i n e s s  i s  s e e i n g  t h e  s m i l e  u p o n
a  c h i l d ’ s  f a c e  a s  t h e y  l e a r n ”

If you would like to participate in any way or if you have any inspirational ideas that
you would like to share with us, then please get in touch.

........................................................................................

July August September
Being Active and

Sports 
Sports and movement. 
 Celebrating summer

and being active
outdoors. Observing the

effects of exercise on 
 our bodies




Tropical islands
and rain forests

Summer parties,
school leavers, pirates,
seashells, mermaids

and fruit tasting.

All about me
Welcoming new friends

and families. Similarities,
differences and what
makes us special. We
will be learning about
our family, home life,

cultures and pets. 

October November December
Dinosaurs 

Remembrance Sunday,
explore light and dark

celebrate Diwali,
fireworks, bonfire night,
Children In Need and
nursery rhyme week. 

Christmas 
Parties, celebrations,

and Christmas
jumper day. Baking,

arts & crafts and
decorating the

nursery for Father
Christmas to visit.
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Into the woods
Autumn, creatures,

hibernation camping,
forests and woodland,
trees, plants and how

they change in autumn.
How we look after our
natural environment





Whenever you feel you would like either of these meetings, please

simply email the nursery and they will get it booked in for you.

Together with our monthly updates of photos and observations, This
year we have also implemented another way to share information with
you. On your child's interactive learning diary we will now upload a
report named check points twice a year so you can see a brief
overview of your child and how they are progressing. This is published
in May & November. Please ask if you have any further questions or
would like to add anything to this review at any time.
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Parents Meetings throughout the year:

For our parents meetings this year we would like to invite you to
attend via zoom/Microsoft Teams, on the telephone or in person. This
is a great opportunity for you to talk with your child’s key person about
just how amazing your little one is doing so we can continue to work
together to extend their learning, in all areas of their development. We
do recommend you take the opportunity to book in an appointment
with us so we can work together to give your child the best early years
experiences possible.

We would also like to invite all parents who’s children will become pre-
schoolers this September for an additional call or meeting, for
information regarding our preschool room, preschool learning and
activities. We would love to share with you what we do to ensure your
child is learning to their full potential and ready for their next big step to
school.

How to connect:

A new way to connect:

Pre-schoolers:

“ M a k i n g  e v e r y d a y  a  s p e c i a l  d a y ”

............................................................................





A huge thank you to all our families, first of all for entrusting us to care for your
precious little ones, but also for recommending us and spreading the word. 

  We promise to continue putting your children first and strive to inspire and cherish
them, making every day a special day.



Wishing you a healthy, happy 2023.

Best Wishes,
All the team at Three Gables




Dates for your diary:

Bank Holidays & Nursery Closures:

Friday 7th April

Monday 10th April

Monday 1st May

Monday 29th May

Monday 28th August

25th December - Tuesday

2nd January 2024

Good Friday 

Easter Monday 

Early May Bank Holiday 

Spring Bank Holiday  

Summer Bank Holiday

Christmas Closure Dates 

..........................

Other Dates:

Due to the huge success
and lovely feedback from
the Pudsey Bear walk last
year we are planning to
organize a couple more
little events like that this
year, so please look out for
nursery updates and any
ideas will be appreciated.

“ H a p p y  t i m e s  a r e
n e v e r  e n d i n g  w h e n
w e  a r e  p l a y i n g  a n d

p r e t e n d i n g ”

Thank you!
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We are in the process of reinvesting into the nursery, creating new environments, upgrading
all toys and activities to keep nursery life exciting and up to date. We will share the progress
of the new pre-school classroom, sleep room, arts and crafts area and garden projects over
the next few months. We hope your child shares with you all the new experiences we have
created for them.

Adding magic to Three Gables:


